

500 West Cummings Park Suite 2500

Woburn Massachusetts 01801 617 938 0660

December 17, 1987

S. R. Morss R2 Boxford, MA. 01921

Dear S. R. Morss;

In response to your request for a verification of your reception report, I am happy to acknowledge the accuracy of your report dated 24 November, 1987 !!

While I am sure that it is fun for you to Dx, it is interesting for us to find out where our signal penetrates. Since we commenced operation on 27 July, 1987, we have received reports from England, Scotland, Norway as well as Connecticut, Georgia, New Jersey and North Carolina in the U.S.

Thank you sincerely for your reception report and good luck in all your future Dx'ing !!

Happy Holidays;

John D. Jennedy Chief Engineer